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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

January 29, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Madla, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB120 by Lindsay (Relating to a sheriff's appeal to a district court of a decision by a civil service 
commission.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 158.037, Local Government Code, to allow a sheriff whose personnel 
are subject to civil service protection to appeal in district court decisions made by the civil service 
commission that favored a sheriff's office employee. The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

Although the county sheriff's office would incur costs of litigation if the sheriff files an appeal, the 
frequency of such occurences is expected to be low. Additionally, litigation costs could be offest by 
the overturning of a decision that, if allowed to stand, could have a significant negative fiscal impact 
on the sheriff's office.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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